
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 STAY AT HOME POLICY 

September 30th 2020 

 

The school is now operating a ‘stay at home if you feel unwell’ policy for all students and staff. 

 

If a student or staff member displays any of the symptoms of COVID-19 below they should stay at 

home and/or contact their GP by phone: 

 

 High temperature or chills 

 Fatigue, aches or pains 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath or breathing difficulties 

 Loss of smell, of taste or distortion of taste 

 

Students and staff should also remain at home when 

1. Another person in the household has tested positive for COVID-19 or  

2. If a GP decides that an individual in the household or other identified close contact has 

symptoms consistent with COVID-19 and has been referred for a test. 

Please always adhere to advice from the HSE and your GP.  

We all have a personal responsibility to support each other by following all guidelines during this 

challenging time. 


